
To the committee,

I do not believe that Medicare should fund sex-specific abortions.
I believe that life is important to God from conception, and do not believe the 
government should use tax payer dollars to fund any abortions. 
This is especially true in cases where the parents are aborting an unborn child simply due 
to its gender. 
The decision to abort a child because of its gender is no based on medical need, but rather 
the parents’ wishes. There is no reason they should have government support for this 
personal preference.

 It is the duty of legislators to ensure every child, regardless of gender, is afforded the 
basic human right of life
 The law should protect the unborn given their vulnerable state, in accordance with the 
UN Convention on the Rights of the Child
I believe the government should work to see a reduction in abortion, rather than an 
increase.
How many great young Australians are we missing today because they were aborted?

Yours sincerely,




